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Request submitted bye-mail 
GENERAL COUNSEl.Victoria M. Lauff Jutem Illinois Uoivenltr 

Dear Mr. Rogowitz: 

In accordance with the Freedom of Information Act could you please provide me the confirmation or 
denial that Army Major Robert W. Dinnen was (A) employed by Eastern Illinois University and if so, 
the years; (B) was an instructor at Eastern Illinois University in the Military Science Department and if 
so, the years; and (C) Chaired the Department of Military Science and if so, the years. I am looking 
at the time frame of August 1989 through August 1994. 

If he was not Chairman of the Military Science Department please indicate that in your r~sponse and 
include the name(s) of the Chairperson(s) in those years of August 1989 through August 1994. 

At this time, I would also like to thank you, your commanders, your staff and your cadets for all that 
they do and will do for 'freedom in this country and countries throughout the world. I am the proud 
mother of an ROTC graduate who is serving in the Army and will shortly be on his third deployment 
and of another son who recently graduated college and in a few days is off to Ft. Leonard Wood for 
Basic Training because of the example of his older brother and others in military service. Again, my 
heartfelt thanks. 

I await your response. 

Sincerely, 

Victoria M. Lauff 
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